
 
 

 
STATEMENT OF LOCATIONS 

WHERE ALL NOTICES OF THE MEETINGS OF 

THE GIRLS LEADERSHIP ACADEMY OF ARIZONA 

GOVERNING BOARD WILL BE POSTED 
 

 

 

Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, the Governing Board of the Girls Leadership 

Academy of Arizona hereby states that all notices of the meetings of the Governing 

Board will be posted on its website https://www.flocrit.org/leadership/our-school/   

and in the lobby of the Girls Leadership Academy of Arizona, Building A, located 

at 715 West Mariposa Street, Phoenix, Arizona, 85013. Building A is open to the 

public Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. except legal holidays. 

Such notices will indicate the date, time, and place of the meeting and will include 

an agenda or information concerning the manner in which the public may obtain an 

agenda for the meeting. 

 

 

Dated this 6th day of January 2020. 

 

 

      Girls Leadership Academy of Arizona 

        Governing Board 

 

 

       

https://www.flocrit.org/leadership/our-school/

